Mohammed Ahmed

From: ceia goreher [

Sent: 01 September 2021 11:01
To: Planning Planning
Subject: 2021/2911/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Bartholomew estate and kentish Town CAAC have reviewed this application . We consider the application for the
garden building must be reviewed as the garden is an important recriational space , especionally cansidering the
nature of the proposed change of use , and loss of green space is not acceptable also we believe it contravienes the
councils own policy of not building over gardens .

Please note it is very difficult to access your planning applications on the web site as this often comes up as not
available and it has taken some time and effort to access this and many other applications the CAAC is required to
comment on.

Celia Goreham on behalf of Bartholomew Estate and Kentish Town CAAC

Sent from my iPad



